DUNBAR RUGBY FOOTBALL CLUB
1923 - 1924

QUOTE

The Annual General meeting of the Dunbar Rugby
Football Club was held on Thursday evening. Baillie
Sinton presiding, A statement submitted by Mr M
Gibbs, treasurer, showed the club to be in a satisfactory
position financially. The following were appointed
office-bearers for next season:-

President, Major Houston of Castellaw, Captain J.M
Henderson, vice-captain D Sharpe. Baillie Sinton was
elected President and other office bearers are:- Captain
James McCubbin, Secretary David Sherriff, Treasurer
Manuel Gibbs. There is promise of a good membership.
4™ Match January 19" 1924 v Lasswade at Shiells Park,
Dunbar.

W.W Sharpe, T.B Jenkins, D Buchanan, D Sharpe, C
Burton, W Hutton, M.L Gibbs, G.B Lees, G Brown, G.M
Henderson. F Macdonald, O Baldwin, G Tait, W Burton, J
Stein.

Dec 22" 1923 2™ Match Haddington vs Dunbar

D Sharpe, W.W Sharpe, O Pott, D Buchanan, D Oswald, J
McCubbin, J.B Lees, G Brown, F Macdonald, G
Hitchman, C Burton, G Tait, W Burton, E Macfarlane,
A.N Other

1st ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
8th MAY 1924



